Development Clerk

TN
Jom: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 9:24 AM

To: 'Brabant, Lance’; 'Ryan Staychock'; 'Tom Schwartz’; 'Blazey Karen'; 'Chuck Oyler",
humesconsulting@rochester.rr.com; 'John Robortella’

Cc: dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Development
Clerk'; 'Chris Nadler'; 'Sarah Reynolds'

Subject: Mottler - Brickyard Road - PB Resolutions

Good Morning,

It is the recommendation of the Development Office that the Mottler Project on Brickyard Road be continued until such
time as the active County construction project is complete and the site is permanently stabilized.

The County is currently utilizing the parcel as their construction staging yard. The parcel is exposed and under the
County’s stormwater permit and jurisdiction.

We would not be able to issue a building permit until the current project has ceased operations, and the parcel is
returned to the conditions detailed on the ‘Existing Conditions’ plan submitted with the project plans.

It will be the decision of the applicant if they wish to return the site to the conditions detailed on the current ‘Existing
Conditions Plan’, or have the site re-surveyed after the site has been stabilized.. and submit a new ‘Existing Conditions
Plan’ based on the conditions/topography that the County leaves the site.

ncerely,
Chris Jensen

Eric/Michelle.. please print and file this email with project documentation

Chris Jensen PE CFM MCP

Code Enforcement / Zoning Officer

Town of Canandaigua - Development Office
5440 Routes 5 & 20 West

Canandaigua, NY 14424

{cell) 585-315-3088

From: Brabant, Lance [mailto:Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 10:56 AM

To: 'Ryan Staychock’; 'Tom Schwartz'; 'Blazey Karen'; Chuck Oyler; humesconsulting@rochester.rr.com; John Robortella
Cc: dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; Development Clerk; 'Chris Nadler’; Chris Jensen;
'Sarah Reynolds'

Subject: PB Resolutions for the 8.8.17 meeting - DRAFT

Please see the attached DRAFT resolutions for those applications to be discussed at next week’s PB meeting. Thank you.

)
~—Lance Brabant, CPESC
Director of Planning Services



